Minutes ARE January 11, 2012
General Meeting called to order at 19:00 by James WJ2K
Members present:  
James WJ2K, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, Archie K5ABZ, Dick K5SHT, Bill W5WJH, Ray WD8JKV, Joe KE5DUP, John W5FFS, Jim KI4CUD, Ted K5ATF, JJ KF5MGA
Minutes:   
Dick made a motion to accept the minutes of the November meeting, seconded by Ray. Motion passed.  
Treasurer’s report:  
For the period of 11-1-11 to 12-31-11.  We had two transactions for November the beginning balance is $1269.27 leaving us with an ending balance of $1223.66 Ray made a motion, seconded by Bill.  Motion passed.
Old Business:  
Chris has figured out how to put a voice message on the repeater all we need to do is figure out what we it to say.

We had a great Christmas Party with some good food.  Thanks to Pete and Sandy for the use of their house.


Joe paid for two turbo tuners for the go kits and they were never shipped.  Joe was able to get a refund from the credit card company and will look for another option for a tuner 

New Business:
We have two new candidates applying for full membership Juha Jussila KF5MGAB and Chris Blake.  Motion to accept the new members by Ray and seconded by Bill. Motion passed. (Correction)

2012 Dues are due.  


Skywarn School is Jan 28 at Birdville ISD.  There is a new reporting format.

Cowtown Hamfest Jan 20 and 21


Cowtown Marthon is Feb 25 and 26 date are looking for more operators and also operators that can use 440.


RACES is now having a class to renew your badge.  Check www.tarrantraces.org for more info.


A new CERT Training Class is going to start on Thursday, April 4 new class.


ARRL has an Affiliated Club program.  It provides the club a few benefits.  Visit their website http://www.arrl.org/affiliated-club-benefits.  There in a application process that James will complete.  Chris will help where needed.  Chris made motion to apply and was seconded by Ray, motion passed.

The go-kits are ready to. Ted will look for a substitute for the Turbo Tuner and will report by email if needed. We will have another playday sometime before field day.


Echolink has a delay when using a cell phone.  Archie will pause longer when asking for Echolink check-ins.


James asked is there anything we want to do or see in the coming year as a club.  It was talked about that we should practice using the radios in the shack more and have some sort of SOP for what to do if we have an emergency and we are needed toe help.

There is a new TV show on ABC on Tuesday nights at 7pm.  The ARRL has helped provide some guidance in the show as it refers to ham radio.  The show is Last Man Standing.
Motion to adjourn was made by Al at 20:06, seconded by Dick.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
